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Buenos Aires, June, 2004 

Ching-Chih Chen 
Professor 
Simmons College 
02115 Boston, MA 
USA 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 

The Argentine Organizing Committee takes great pleasure in inviting 
you to the World Library and Information Congress: 70th IFLA General 
Conference which will take place in Buenos Aires, Argentina from Sunday 22 
to Friday 27,  August 2004. 
 

The main subject of the Conference is: Libraries: Tools for 
Education and Development. 
 

The program includes open forums, workshops, poster sessions, 
groups of debate, lectures and satellite meetings.  All these activities will be 
focused on important subjects for librarians. 
 

There will also be a book exhibition, presentations of  computing 
systems and library equipping, and so on. 
 

We expect to count on the participation of more than 3.000 librarians 
from all over the world. 
 

Your presence in these meetings will certainly contribute to have a 
successful World Conference. 
 

We are sure that you understand that our budget does not allow us to 
be in charge of your registration fee and all other costs, but we hope that you 
can obtain from some institution the funds needed for your participation. 
 

We suggest you to take into account those travel insurances usually 
recommended when going abroad. 
 

Best wishes and regards. 
 

Cordially yours, 
 

       
Ana María Peruchena 

President 
National Organizing Committee 

IFLA 2004 Buenos Aires 


